
 

 

My name is Nico Argentato and I am working at Active Language, a teacher 
training centre and language school located in Cadiz, Andalusia, Spain. 

We run Trinity College London accredited teacher training courses after 
which graduates can teach English anywhere in the world. The Trinity 
Certificate in TESOL Course in Cadiz has been running for the last 11 
years and more than 400 trainees have successfully completed the course. 

The Trinity Certificate in TESOL Course is a postgraduate 
certificate of education focused on teaching English as a foreign 
language and one of the two internationally recognised qualifications 
in TEFL. Our full-time and intensive courses take place every year, 
during the summer months (July and August) and over 5 weeks. 

Active Language is an accredited Trinity College London 
provider: This means that every Trinity Certificate in TESOL Course is 
moderated on site by Trinity College London. 

TEFL Employment Opportunities: Despite the current economic 
situation, Spanish people are moving forward by investing in their own 
education, especially learning English. Spanish universities require 
students to reach a B1 foreign language level before completing a 
degree. This is generating a higher demand for English teachers in 
Spain. Active Language, like most reputable language schools, requires 
staff members to be appropriately qualified. So, we offer our Trinity 
Certificate in TESOL Course graduates both individual and personalised 
career guidance and life-long support, and extensive employment 
connections all over the world, throughout Spain and especially in 
Andalusia. 

Therefore, would you be able to inform students and staff members at 
Ionian University about the Trinity Certificate in TESOL Courses in 
Cadiz? 

Furthermore, would you like to receive our poster by e-mail or regular 
mail? 

If this information is useful for another Faculty or Department, please 
forward it on to the most appropriate person at Ionian University. 

I would also be delighted to provide more information if you deem it 
useful. 

I look forward to hearing from you! 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

http://www.activelanguage.net/
http://activelanguage.net/elt-teacher-training/the-trinity-accreditation/
http://activelanguage.net/elt-teacher-training/the-trinity-accreditation/
http://activelanguage.net/elt-teacher-training/careers-service/


Nico Argentato 

Communications and Marketing Assistant 

Active Language 

Address: Plaza de Mina 15, 2º, Cadiz – 11004, Andalusia, Spain 

Phone: +34 956221426 

Skype: active.language. 

Email: nico@activelanguage.net 
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